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19th October 2021

Kia Ora Whanau,

I hope you are all keeping safe and being kind during these challenging times.

Ferguson Intermediate is now open for Term 4 from Monday 18th October 2021. At this stage we are only open for students of essential workers.

We are also open for collection of hard packs and other classroom activities.

It is very encouraging to receive feedback that family members 12 years and over are either fully vaccinated or they have received their first dose.

Many families are also supporting their child’s teacher by checking that their children are engaged in schoolwork on a daily basis.

We are very concerned that many students are not engaging in school-based work using the devices or hard copies we have provided. Please support us by encouraging your child to complete some work on a daily base. If you require any support with school related work please contact the teacher or principal via text, email or telephone , we are available to support you.

Congratulations to the students who are attending classes via zoom.

I want to also assure all whanau that all Ferguson staff will be either fully vaccinated or they will return a negative covid test before they front your children.


Mr. R. Govender
Principal


Ferguson Road, Otara, Auckland          PO Box 61140, Otara, Auckland 2159
Ph: (09) 274 8471           Email: office@fergusonint.school.nz
Web: www.fergusonint.co.nz

image1.jpg
FERGUSON

INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL




image2.png
FERGUSON INTERMEDIATE SCHOOL





